
 -Mahatma Gandhi 

November is a month of transitions and change. The clocks will be
moving back. The leaves have nearly all fallen and the preparations for
winter will be in full effect. Students have settled in to the school
routines as well as parents and teachers. 

SAC has successfully had there meet and greet and elections for the 
school year. Thanks to all the parents and members of the school 
board who were in attendance. To all the executive members of 
SAC and MAL congratulations. I look forward to working with all of 
you to make changes and improvement alongside with the Principal, 
Vice-Principal and teachers for a better fun learning environment for 
our students. 

To Mr. Ringer the parents appreciate all that you are doing and have 
done with the extra curriculum activities such as soccer and cross 
country. 

I was happy to see parents being cheerleaders for their children at 
each event. Continue to show up and make the children proud. 
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“Be the change you wish to see in the world.” 



 

The SAC and Principal of Daystrom agreed to organize a pizza day starting this month as a fundraising 
event for the school. At the moment we are seeking Volunteers to help with the distribution. If you are 
available between the hours of 10:30 and 1:30 on the date above please sign up at the office to help. 

 
Next SAC meeting will be November 27, 2024.
Time: 6pm-7pm
Location: Daystrom PS Gym
Child minding will be available. We look forward to see you there. 

Pizza lunch- November 21, 2024 
Volunteers Needed 


